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The teachers and subject leaders have spent a 

lot of time this year reviewing and updating 

what is taught at Beaufort, ensuring that it 

reflects our ethos and what the children of 

Beaufort need. We have also reviewed how we 

share this information with parents, in the 

2022 Autumn term you will have received topic 

overviews with a few suggestions of what you 

can do at home with your child/ren related to 

the topic. These topic overviews have been 

reviewed through the year and from 

September you will receive a new look 

overview giving a short summary of what is 

being taught in each topic at the beginning of 

the topic.  

I hope this will address feedback given 

regarding this in the questionnaires sent out 

prior to the Easter holidays. 

Mrs Ferris 

Headteacher 

 

 
Please return any library and 

reading books by the end of this 

term. Thank you 
 

 

 

 

 
 

On Tuesday 21st June, our Year 2 children 

visited the British Wild Life Centre and spent 

the day learning about different animals that 

live in the wild in the UK. The first thing we 

saw was a massive wooden hedgehog 

standing by the entrance, this made us really 

excited about what animals we were going to 

see. We enjoyed the walk around the centre 

looking at and learning about the animals. 

There were so many, we really liked seeing 

the foxes, otters, red squirrels, wild cats, all 

the different owls and the deer. We all learnt 

so much! The people at the centre were very 

kind and gave all the children one free entry 

ticket so that we could visit again. 

                 
   

               
 

 

 



 

 
On Saturday 11th June a group of 17 children from 

Key Stage Two joined children from 5 other 

Woking Schools to perform a Flashmob dance in 

the centre of Woking.  

The children have been practicing for their 

performance for a number of weeks in dance 

classes before school and their hard work paid off. 

The children were amazing and performed so 

well, I was incredibly proud of them. They all had 

an amazing time and even learnt a new dance at 

the event. 

 

 

 
We are sorry to inform you that we can no longer 

accept any cash payments for dinner money as 

from today.  

This is due to the bank account used by Surrey 

County Council for dinner money payments no 

longer accepts cash in Woking. All dinner money 

payments must therefore be through Scopay.  

If you need support setting up your Scopay account 

please do pop into the main office or give the 

office a call and they will be more than happy to 

help you with this.  

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused, 

however this is out of our hands. As a school we 

are endeavouring to move towards to being 

cashless as this is the safest way of transferring 

money and we also don't need to then keep much 

money on site.  

 

 
 

Just to remind you that Beaufort School will not 

authorise any holidays during term time.   

 

Holidays should be taken during the school holiday 

period in order not to disrupt your child’s 

education. School holiday dates are published in 

advance and can be found on our website.   

 

The Education (Pupil Registration) (England) 

(Amendment) Regulations 2013, which became law 

on 1st September 2013 state that Headteachers 

may not grant any leave of absence during term 

time unless there are exceptional circumstances.   

 

Family holidays, day trips or special birthdays are 

not classed as exceptional. We class exceptional 

circumstances as an event which cannot 

reasonably have been predicted or foreseen.   

 

Please note that unauthorised absences will result 

in the issue of a Penalty Notice. 

 

The Penalty Notice is £60, per child per 

parent/carer, if paid within 28 days or £120 if paid 

after 28 days but within 42 days. Failure to pay the 

Penalty Notice will result in you being served a 

summons to appear at the Magistrates Court.   

 

 

 

United Reformed Church in Woking are open daily 

(apart from Tuesdays and Sundays) 9am-4pm for 

Covid Vaccination walk ins for children aged 5-11 

years old. 

Vaccination centre address: 

Woking United Reform Church 

White Rose Lane 

GU22 7HA 

 

 

 



DANCE WOKING 

 
Following the success of the Easter Hunky Dory 

Club, Dance Woking is thrilled to be able to offer a 

Summer club in collaboration with Club4. 

The Hunky Dory Summer Club will run from 

Monday 25th July – Thursday 18th August (Mon-

Thurs) in 2 venues: 

Week commencing Monday 25 July and week 

commencing Monday 1 August – The Maybury 

Centre (weeks 1 & 2) 

Week commencing Monday 8th August and week 

commencing 15th August – Lakeview Community 

Centre (week 3 & 4) 

9.30am – 2.30pm Monday to Thursday each week 

 

There will be creative dance activity and art and 

craft themed around Summer and nature each day, 

plus a food demonstration each week, during one 

of the 4 days. The focus is on having a fun, active 

and creative week. No dance experience required!  

A two course hot lunch will be provided, and 

parents will be able to choose from a selected 

menu with numerous options, including 

vegetarian. 

The Summer Club is suitable for children in Primary 

School Year 4 to Year 6. Registration starts each 

day from 9.30*, with a jam packed day of activities 

until 2.30pm. * 

 

*Extended hours available on request. Please 

contact us for additional information and charges. 

 

Bookings can be made for the full day block or for 

individual days. 

Priced at just £30 per day with discounts for 

multiple days they are sure to be the perfect 

Summer activity. Earlybird booking discount for 4 

day bookings across both of our sites. More 

details can be found on our website Hunky Dory 

Summer Holiday Club - Dance Woking 

 

 

 

Hoe Bridge School in Old Woking  

NEW Holi day Camps  

July 11 th  to August 15 th  

Hoe Bridge School is opening its doors this summer 

to a huge variety of holiday camps for all children 

currently in Reception to Year 8. 

Camps include Multi Activity with daily swimming 

in their outdoor heated pool, cooking camp, 

musical theatre camps and several different 

specialist sports camps! 

https://booking.hoebridgecamps.co.uk/login 

  

 

 

***  REMINDER OF THIS AMAZING 

LEGOLAND OFFER *** 

 

 
Friends of Beaufort have partnered again with 

Legoland to offer the families & friends of Beaufort 

School & Nursery tickets to the theme park at an 

impressively discounted price. This year we are 

offering the amazing deal on all the 3 summer 

INSET days - Friday 22nd July, Thursday 1st and 

Friday 2nd September. 

Go once, twice or three times at a bargain price. 

Friday 22nd July - Ticket sales close midnight on 

Sunday 10th July. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/294664618807  

Thursday 1st September - Ticket sales close 

midnight on Sunday 21st August. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/327097717077  

Friday 2nd September - Ticket sales close midnight 

on Sunday 21st August. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/327130414877 

 

 

https://booking.hoebridgecamps.co.uk/login
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/294664618807
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/327097717077
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/327130414877


 
 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS JULY PAYMENT 

NURSERY & KS2 
If your child has school meals every day, the 

cost for July is £36.75.  

Please pay as usual via Scopay.  

Please inform us if your child’s dietary 

needs change. 

Thank you 

 

This issue is packed with things 

to do in the summer holidays 

from Summer fetes and days out 

to holiday camps, workshops and 

more. There are quite a lot of 

free events listed plus ideas for 

screen free projects, crafts, free 

printable activities and lots more! 

https://bit.ly/FamiliesSWJulyAug22Digital 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Mon 4th July  Years 4-6 Summer Music Concert 9am 

Tues 5th July   Year 5 to Winston Churchill School                           

                             for World Games Day  

                          Year 6 performance of Aladdin 6pm  

Weds 6th July     Year 6 performance of Aladdin 1.45pm  

                             Year 6 performance of Aladdin 6pm   

Thurs 7th July   Move Up Morning 

Fri 8th July         FoB Non Uniform for cakes 

                             Summer Fayre 4.30pm-6.30pm 

Mon 11th July    Year 6 to Avon Tyrell all week 

                             Grandparents Afternoon 

Friday 15th July  Year 5 Residential Assembly 9am 

Mon 18th July    Nursery Celebration 10am 

Tues19th July    Rocksteady Concert 

Thurs 21st July    Leavers Assembly at St Andrews Church 

Friday 22nd July Inset Day                                      

https://bit.ly/FamiliesSWJulyAug22Digital

